
DATE: APRIL 30 & MAY 1, 2024


TIME: 11:00 PM TO 5:00 AM


AREA: STARTING AT MIDDLESEX ST. @ BRICKHOUSE PIZZA TOWARDS LOWELL


              STARTING AT PRINCETON ST. @ NORTH RD. TOWARDS LOWELL


Flushing will be conducted overnight to minimize impact to the community, as this is the time 
during which water is least frequently used. Physical signs will be posted in the area at least one 
week in advance. 


Your water service will NOT be interrupted during flushing, although we recommend that you 
refrain from using your warm water tap during flushing, as this could introduce sediment into 
your water heater. 


You may experience discolored water during and after flushing. Please flush your COLD bathtub 
tap until the water runs clear. If you continue to experience discoloration, please contact our 
office at (978) 251-3931.


Thank you for your patience and understanding.


Estimated Impact


Red Layer: Properties which are highly likely to experience discoloration 


Yellow Layer: Properties which may experience discoloration (may reach Vinal Sq.)



